
Class 11 
We have had another great week in class 11, We  have explored cabbage leaves and ice cu-
bes in the sensory trays. We found out about the importance of hand washing in cooking 
sessions because of germs. We went on a scavenger hunt in outdoor school and found 
some really cool shield bugs. We have planted onions and garlic to see if we can Õnd out 
about roots and shoots in out topic lessons. We have been learning some new songs and 
exploring light and dark using lights and glow sticks when we played parachute games. In 
PE we have been working on balancing and ball skills , practicing throwing and catching 
with our friends.  In our numeracy lessons we have been singing lots of songs , playing 
number games and working on our counting and place value targets.  Our targets for this 
half term are in out home school diaries this week for our grown ups at home to see what 
we are working on in target time.  


